
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 

 
 
To: All Texas Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date:  October 9, 2020  
Bulletin No.: TX 2020-17 
Subject:  TDI Further Extends Modified Requirements for Sworn Statements 
This Bulletin serves to supplement prior Bulletin Nos. TX-2020-09 and TX 2020-13, TX-2020- 
16, dated May 1, 2020, June 3, 2020, and June 29, 2020, TDI Extends Modified Requirements 
for Sworn Statements 
 
 
Due to COVID-19, the Texas Department of Insurance (“TDI”) has once again further extended 
modified requirements for sworn statements, permitting filings to be submitted without sworn 
statements, affidavits, and notarization through December 31, 2020. A complete list of the 
temporary modifications to filings may be found here in the TDI Further Modified Filing Chart. 
For filing, or questions regarding title agent required filing, email 
TitleExaminations@tdi.texas.gov.  
 
For any questions, or issues submitting a filing, please email FIN-GM@tdi.texas.gov.  
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact Texas underwriting counsel at 
SWLegal@wfgnationaltitle.com.  
 
 
 


